
iGlobal Law

Annual Update 2018:	 Norway

Subject Legal Change Action required

Zero-hour employment 
contracts 

Changes to the rules regulating zero-hour 
employment contracts are under discussion. Some of 
the proposed changes include the introduction of a 
quota to limit the number of employees hired through 
staffing agencies on zero-hour contracts. The 
suggested quota is between 10 to 15%.  
Since the rules are at discussion stage, there is no 
guarantee they will be introduced.

No action required at present, but 
keep abreast of the current legal 
situation.
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